
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 23, 2015

TO: Honorable Dan Patrick, Lieutenant Governor, Senate
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB57 by Nelson (Relating to information collected by a regional tollway authority,

regional transportation authority, metropolitan rapid transit authority, or coordinated
county transportation authority.), As Passed 2nd House

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation code to provide that certain personal account
information collected by a regional tollway authority, regional mobility authority, regional
transportation authority, metropolitan rapid transit authority, or coordinated county transportation
authority is not subject to disclosure under Government Code, Chapter 552.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, AG
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